
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  History Date: 19.3.21 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Now at the end of our second week back, you’ll be pleased to hear that the children have 

settled back into school life well.  They have remembered and adjusted to the class routines 

very quickly. They are so happy to be together again, and dare I say, they are very chatty! 

 

A quick reminder. 

We continue to have outdoor PE on Wednesday afternoon and indoor PE on Friday morning.  

If the field is wet or forecasted to rain, please send your child to school with a spare pair 

of trainers/shoe and socks. As you can imagine it is pretty uncomfortable spending the rest 

of the afternoon with wet feet.  

 

 Curriculum: 

This week in Topic we have learned about life in the Bronze Age. We had one lesson in the 

hall where the children worked in teams to ‘hunt’ and ‘gather’ for information. This was 

shared with their team mates and recorded as a team. It was so nice to hear and see them 

chatting and working together. Something we haven’t been able to do for a long time.    

In English we are still studying the book called Stone Age Boy and we have written a cold 

write journal entry, continued to develop our use of expanded noun sentences and 

conjunctions. In maths we have continued to work on tenths, placing them on a place value 

grid, recognising them on a number line and dividing decimals by ten. 

Homework:  

I would like the children to read the sheet about Wealth and power in the Bronze Age and 

choose to answer at least two of the questions on the question sheet. If they wish to do 

them all, even better! They can also choose how to present their answers, but it has to be 

‘take care’ work that will make them feel proud as I will stick it in their Learning Journal 

along with other topic work. 

 

Have a good weekend 
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  26th March 2021 

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone 
or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, 
behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr 
Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their 

best. 
 


